
To all of you in reception and little wrens ... 

 

I am sitting here looking at the school website and thinking about you all. It is so lovely to see and hear 

how you are all doing and keeping busy. I’ve also been thinking about the delicious recipes that I can cook 

up for us for our lunch register when we get back! I know how much you enjoy these!...Hmmm let’s 

see...’scrambled worms on toast’ or ‘ pickled spider and beetle pie’ and maybe even a ‘slug slime jelly’ for a 

yummy treat! What do you think? What else could we have? 

 

It’s nice to see you going outdoors and getting lots of exercise. I do miss you chasing me (and me chasing 

you) across the school field, playing fishes and sharks or crocodiles and monkeys! I’ve collected some more 

special magic sticks too, to help you with jumping down from the climbing equipment when needed. 

 

I’ve done you all a picture of my colour monster today. At this moment I’d be yellow. Thinking about Little 

Wrens and Base 1 definitely makes me feel happy! What colour monster do you feel like today? 

 

Right, I think it’s time to go and do a shake break and then have a jammy dodger! 

See you later alligators... 

From Mrs Agnew 

 


